

MEMORANDUM

TO: Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary

Faculty Senate

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar's Office

FOR: Academic Affairs Committee

DATE: 8 February 2023

SUBJECT: Proposal to change the FINE ART course prefix to ART

The Academic Affairs Committee has reviewed and approved the attached request from the College of Arts and Sciences and the Department of Art to change the FINE ART course prefix to ART.

The name of the department was recently approved to be the Department of Art. Changing the name of the courses offered by the department to align with that name change is supported by both the college and the campuses which offer these courses. The Catalog Subcommittee supports this change as well.

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2023.